News Section:

Recent Additions:

Recent additions to the website include the minutes and presentations from the May RTC meeting and videos of presentations given at Transfusion Still Matters and Bleeding in the Medical Patient.  The July Newsletter has also been added, together with the regional posters that were presented at SHOT.

The newly launched Major Haemorrhage Simulations Toolkit for Transfusion Practitioners is available via the Documents and Resources section.  This toolkit/guide has been produced to enable TPs facilitate effective simulation-based education.

The presentations from the Incident Investigation Training delivered on the 20 September 2023 and Transfusion Matters, which took place on 4 October 2023, have been uploaded and the videos will be available soon.

SW RTC Meeting:

Our next RTC will be held at Oake Manor, Taunton on Wednesday 22 November 2023, 10.30-15.30.  For more information, please contact jackie.mcmahon@nhsbt.nhs.uk
 
Regional Transfusion Survey:

The results of the regional transfusion survey were presented at the May RTC meeting.  They can be accessed via the TP and PBMG SharePoint sites or the RTC meeting presentations.

Welcome to Carol Stenning:

Carol has joined as Customer Services Manager for the region whilst Rhian Edwards is away on secondment.
